
 

NOTIFICATION 

Campus Recruitment Drive 

 

This is to inform all our passed out M.Sc. students that a campus recruitment drive has 

been arranged on November 16, 2021, at the Department of Chemistry, University of 

North Bengal. A Kolkata based reputed company, TCGLS, formerly known 

as Chembiotek, has agreed to come here for hiring chemists at different levels. 

Candidates having knowledge in Organic Chemistry/ Ph.D. in Organic Chemistry are 

requested to participate in this recruitment drive. 

Dr Anirban Misra 

Professor and Head, Dept. of Chemistry, NBU 

 

 

 

Important to Note 

 Venue: Department of Chemistry, NBU 

 Date and time: 16 November, 2021, from 11.00 am onwards 

 Eligibility: knowledge in Organic Chemistry/ Ph.D. in Organic Chemistry  


